
 

                                02.02.2024 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
I am writing to provide you with our weekly update. 
 
I'm pleased to report that all aspects of our operation at Centravis are performing 
very well. Our production lines, logistics systems, and equipment are all functioning 
smoothly, and we have a steady supply of all necessary materials. 
 
Our global sales offices are operational and ready to assist with any inquiries or 
support you might need. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing partnership and look forward to continuing to meet 
your needs with the high level of efficiency and reliability you expect from us. 
 
Should you have any questions or require assistance, please feel free to reach out. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


